This is your annual application for PSE’s Renewable Energy Advantage Program!

Washington State law requires you to submit an annual application in order to receive payment through
this program. PSE has prepared your application for you. To accept, simply:

1. Review the information in the box below.
2.  If the information below is correct, reply to this email that you ACCEPT this report.

If the information below is incorrect, respond NO and tell us why. We will be back in touch with corrections
or explanation so that you can accept the application in order to be paid.

Your production information for the fiscal year July 1, 2015- June 30, 2016 is as follows:

Customer:

DOR Tax Reporting ID#:

PSE Account:

Renewable Energy System / Service Address:

kWh produced:
2015-2016 Incentive Rate*:
Total 2016 Incentive Payment (cannot exceed $5000):

* State law limits PSE's annual payments under this program to .5% of our taxable power sales, or $10.015
million for 2015-2016. The total 2015-2016 production from all REAP participants exceeded this payment
limit. PSE has therefore made proportional reductions to the incentive rates according to methodology
detailed in Electric Schedule 151. Your 2015-2016 incentive rate is .933333 of your original incentive rate
certified by the WA Department of Revenue.

If your original certified incentive rate was: Your 2015-2016 incentive rate is:
$.12 (wind) $.112
S$.15 (solar manufactured out of state) $.140
S$.15 (anaerobic digester) $.140
S$.18 (solar with a WA-made inverter) $.168
$.36 (solar with WA-made modules) $.336
S$.54 (solar with WA-made modules and inverter) $.504

Customers may earn up to $5000 per year.

Please do not respond that the above information is incorrect because you are displeased by the rate
reduction. We must get your acceptance of the production and payment information in order to pay you.

If we do not receive your response via email, PSE will send a paper copy of this form by US Mail, which you
can sign and return by November 15, 2016. Per Washington State law, all payments will be made by
December 15, 2016.

For more information on how PSE administers the State Production Incentive, please visit
www.pse.com/reap, If you still have questions or concerns, please call us at 1-800-562-1482.




